
Edythe has been in talking to the Missouri Historical society about 
archiving our historical material.  They are interested in much of it.  
We expect to get with them later this month to discuss exactly 
what they will take and what if any access we will have to it. 

We are preparing to put all past Doin’s on the Missouri Federation 
website.  We plan to start out with the Doin’s that we already have 
electronic copies of. 


